Hi Steve, sharing a citizen question/comment about garbage trucks being what he felt was very early.

Steven Rogers

Town Manager

Town of Yountville

707.944.8851  fax 707.944.9619

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this message may be privileged and/or confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent or employee responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately. Thank you!

From: Tom Moore [mailto:write2tmoore@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2009 1:23 PM
To: Steve Rogers
Subject: Upper Valley Disposal

Hey Steve.  Good catching up last night.  As discussed, can you forward this to the individual responsible for managing the Upper Valley Disposal relationship with the town.  It seems they have been starting earlier and earlier when they pick up on Mondays.  Specifically seems like they are beginning their rounds well before 7am which seems a little excessive given how noisy the trucks are with the air brakes, etc.

 

Thanks for forwarding.

-- 
Tom Moore

6703 Yount Street
415-609-0055

